
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

The nomination process for SGB parent component was officially closed today at 

12:00, 12 March 2021. The electoral officers from Laerskool Die Ruiter opened the 

nomination box and only 6 parent names were nominated for the SGB. In accordance 

with regulations, we are expected to have 6 parents serving in the SGB. We will 

therefore not be holding elections on the 15th of March 2021 as was communicated. 

 

The 6 parents are thus duly elected to serve on the governing body. Their names will 

be communicated as soon as the documents are signed by the District Electoral 

Officer.  

 

We would like to congratulate the 6 parents on their election to serve in the governing 

body for the next 3 years.  

 

 

________________________    ________________________

      

MRS. M. VISSER      MR. F. MOGAPI 

PRINCIPAL       ELECTORAL OFFICER  


